
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Hon. Marc Garneau 
Minister of Transport 
House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario 
Canada 
K1A 0A6 

 
February 22, 2016 

 
Dear Hon. Minister Garneau, 
 
I am writing to you with regards to a concern brought to me by members of my 
constituency, specifically about overhead noise from air traffic heading to and from Toronto 
Pearson International Airport. 
 
Since Nav Canada’s 2012 change to flight paths in the Toronto-Ottawa-Montreal corridor, 
residents in Parkdale – High Park have noticed a dramatic increase in noise from these 
aircraft, especially since night flight frequency has gone up. This has caused an enormous 
amount of disturbance for my community, who are keeping me abreast of this problem. 
 
My constituents are a part of the Toronto Aviation Noise Group (T.A.N.G.).  They are simply 
demanding a fair and equitable distribution of Pearson air traffic over Toronto with 
transparent policies and procedures for flight path planning and noise mitigation strategies. 
 
I urge you to respond to their concerns and mediate a satisfactory resolution to this issue. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Cheri DiNovo, MPP 
Parkdale – High Park 
 
cc: T.A.N.G. 
 


